





Dear Religious School Family,

On behalf of the Yachad Religious School I am delighted to welcome you and your child for the 2023-24 academic year. We are looking forward, with excitement, to continuing to provide transformative education to our students, families, and the entire Yachad community and cannot wait to hear the sounds of student's voices in our halls and classrooms!

We are thrilled to be coming back in the fall to help connect students to Judaism and each other. Our newly created Family Committee is exploring ways to bring families together both socially and around Jewish holidays and learning, and would love to have you share your ideas as well!

We feel so fortunate to be stewards of your child's Jewish education and identity building and look forward to a wonderful year ahead! If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 248.967.4023 or by email at yachad@emanuel-mich.org.

Warmly, Gail Greenberg, RJE